Public Hearing
Marlow WSC
Monday, December 10, 2018
5:00 p.m.

Drought Contingency and Water Conservation Plan
The Marlow WSC will be holding a public hearing to review the proposed Drought Contingency and Water Conservation Plan on Monday, December 10, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. in the system office located at 462 W. FM 485, Cameron, Texas 76520
The plan can be viewed at the system office Monday – Friday during the hours between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. or on the website (marlowwsc.com).
**Please phone the system office if any special accommodations need to be made for attendance.
Agenda
1. Open hearing.
2. Public comments
3. Close hearing.

If you have any questions, please phone the system office @ (254) 697-4016
